
 

 
 
 

Minnesota Nurse Practitioners – 5100 West 36th Street – PO Box 16141 – Minneapolis, MN 55416 

 

 

Dear Industry Representative: 

 
The Board of the Minnesota Nurse Practitioners invites you to participate as an exhibitor/vendor 
for the MNNP 2022 Annual Fall Conference that will be held on Saturday, November 12, 2022 at 
the Wilder Center in St. Paul, MN. Each exhibitor receives a 2x5’ table to display promotional 
materials for $425.  

On our annual fall meeting draws approximately 100 participants from various nurse practitioner 
disciplines (DNP, FNP, AGNP, WHGRNP, PNP, PsyMHNP). Minnesota Nurse Practitioner members 
represent many hospitals and health-systems in Minnesota. 

The exhibition hall will be located outside Auditorium A&B in the Wilder Center. Participants will 
have time to preview your exhibits before the conference starts, during breaks and lunch.  

The exhibition hall will open at 7 am for set up. This will allow you an opportunity to meet with a 
broad group of MNNP members as well as nurse practitioner professionals from the state and 
possibly beyond. 

If you have any questions regarding exhibiting or sponsoring at the conference, please call our 
administrative manager, Tracy Utech at 763-634-1533. MNNPs tax ID is 01-0935302. 

Your support of MNNP and its programs demonstrates your professional commitment and 
dedication to the profession of nursing in the state of Minnesota. This support is both recognized 
and appreciated by the Board of Directors and membership of MNNP. 

On behalf of the MNNP Board of Directors, we would like to thank you in advance for your 
continued support. 

 
Sincerely, 

Sara McCumber 
President, MNNP 

 

 

  


